
 

 

 

 

1st March 2021 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

As you will be aware the Pandemic and current guidance has meant that we took the decision to 

delay the Year 8 parents/ options evening until April 29th 2021. This is the time that your child will 

choose subjects that they wish to study at Key Stage 4. 

As these are very important decisions we are providing the information booklet now (information is 

also on the website) so that you have the opportunity to discuss choices and subjects with your child 

well in advance of the process. This information is also available on the Academy website should it 

be required.  

In addition to this, short videos will be available on SharePoint where staff will outline the courses 

available to support you and your child to understand the content of different subjects and 

therefore help your decisions. You can access this information via your Office 365 Academy login or 

via your child’s SharePoint login. 

Your child will receive their Options form closer to the date of the parents evening but we hope that 

they take the opportunity to talk to teachers about subjects when they return to school and prepare 

themselves to make these very important decisions. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rachel Cook 

Acting Principal 

 


